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National 
Innovation 

Olympiad (NIO) 
Award Ceremony 

A team of four 
DeBakey 
students 
made it to 

the finals of the MOEHE 
sponsored National 
Innovation Olympiad 
(NIO) with their remotely 
operated underwater 
vehicle (ROV) prototype. 
They were awarded 
second place in a 

ceremony held at the 
MOEHE headquarters 
for their innovation of 
a remotely operated 
robot to eradicate 
sea floor pollution. 
The major criterion 
for this competition 
was to integrate all 
STEAM subjects in their 
innovation.  

MATH BINGO
Selected students 

from Grade 5-8 
participated in a short 
multiplication and 
division competition to 
practice their mental 
math skills.
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Rain and 
Eclipse Prayer  

DeBakey students 
performed the Rain and 

Eclipse Prayers.
(Highly recommended Sunna at 

the time of a solar eclipse)
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FiFa World Cup Decoration 
Competition

In preparation of FIFA World Cup, a decoration competition was initiated among different 
classrooms. Students decorated the whole school with flags representing countries participating 
in the world cup.

Important Dates:
* Exams begin November 13​
	 - See study guides for specific exam times​
	 - A full exam schedule will be published next week​
	 - Students attend ONLY for their scheduled exams​
	 - Exams start at 7:00 a.m. - Be on time!

* Break begins November 17​, 2022

* Students return January 2, 2023​

Lower School Student Council Results Upper School Student Council Results

Important Dates:
October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, the annual 

campaign to increase awareness of the disease. DeBakey 
organized a Pink Day in which students showed their support 
to all the cancer fighters. 

Breast Cancer Awareness Presentation
Dr. Lubna Saghir, Family Medicine Consultant, presented 

to grade 11 and 12 female students about the importance of 
breast Awareness in the prevention of cancer.

Congratulations 
to our newly elected 
members of student 

council


